
 

                  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

By-Law number 322 comes into force 
 

NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that at the regular meeting held March 1st, 2023, the 
Municipal Council adopted the following By-Law: 
 
 By-Law number 322 entitled « Interim control By-Law to ensure the supply of drinking water in 

a sector of the urbanization perimeter of Sutton ». 
 

The purpose of the said By-Law is to apply or modify a freezing effect on the planning and development 
of certain parts of the territory during the process of modification of its regulatory tools. 

 
This By-Law comes into force in accordance with the Law and any person interested who wishes to 
consult the said By-Law may do so at the Town’s office, 11 Principale Sud Street, Sutton, during regular 
office hours.  You may also consult the adopted By-Law by clicking on the following link: 
https://sutton.ca/en/public-notice-coming-into-force-by-law-number-322  
 
Given at Sutton, Quebec, this 10th day of the month of March in the year 2023. 

 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B, OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 
 
 


